STROUD VALLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL
AMETHYST

6™ June 2025
Dear Parents,
Amethyst Class will be visiting Copsgrove Farm in Bisley on the 16™ July 2025.

We will be going whatever the weather so your child will need to have full waterproofs (including
trousers and wellies). If you have any problems getting these items please speak with Mrs. Golding .If
the weather is dry your child will still need to wear long trousers and sensible footwear / wellies as
they will be walking through meadows. A hat and sun cream will be necessary too if the day is sunny.
If your child has a hay fever allergy please ensure they take medication on the day of the visit.

Everyone will need to bring a packed lunch in a backpack - this is essential as they will be walking from
the village to the farm - with plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). If your child is
eligible for income related free school meals and requires a packed lunch from the school kitchen please
indicate on the slip below. Orders for these must be received by Monday 7th July at the latest so
that the cook can order her supplies.

Due to significant funding the cost is only £2.50 for the educational facilities, which are led by a
qualified teacher at the farm. We do offer the facility to pay for this trip using Parentpay. You may also
give your permission this way.If you do not already have a Parentpay account and wish to do so, please
contact the office for your log-in details.

Please complete the slip below and return it to school, with the money, no_later than Mon 7™ July.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Karen Golding

Class Teacher

I give my permission for my child to visit Copsgrove Farm and I enclose £2.50 m|

I give permission for the class teacher to give Piriton in the event of bee/wasp stings O

My child is eligible for income-related free school meals and I would like to order a packed lunch O



